Duke POwER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 28242

September 7, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

ke: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. Denton:

On July 18, 1984, Facility Operating License NPF-24 was issued for Catawba
Unit 1. In accordance with 10 CFR 50.54 (i-1), the Catawba Nuclear Station,
Requalification Program for NRC Licensed Personnel will be implemented by
October 18, 1984. A copy of the program is attached.

Very truly yours,

HA Fiseko 1

Hal B. Tucker
ROS:s1b
Attachment

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law

P. 0. Box 12097

Charleston, South Carolina 29412
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
September 7, 1984
Page Two

cc: Palmetto Alliance
21354 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Mr. Jesse L. Riley

Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place

Charlotte, North Carolina 28207



